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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

BOARD MEETING NOTICE

Reference is made to the announcement of Beng Soon Machinery Holdings Limited (the

‘‘Company’’) published on 16 August 2021 (the ‘‘Announcement’’). The board of directors

(the ‘‘Board’’) of the Company hereby clarifies that due to an inadvertent clerical error in

the English version of the Announcement, the date of the meeting of the Board should be

Monday, 30 August 2021 instead of Friday, 30 August 2021. The relevant corresponding

disclosure on the Chinese version of the Announcement is correct.

Saved as disclosed above, all other information in the Announcement shall remain

unchanged.

By Order of the Board

BENG SOON MACHINERY HOLDINGS LIMITED

TAN CHEE BENG

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, 17 August 2021
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